2019 FDA Annual Northeast Food Protection Seminar

September 18-20, 2019
Holiday Inn Hotel

300 Woodbury Avenue
Portsmouth, New Hampshire

603-431-8000
Name: 

Date: 




Agency/Co
Position/Title: 




Address: 

Bus. Phone 



City/State/ Province_

Zip Code: 




Email: 


_______________

Complete Seminar Package includes The Food Protection Seminar Registration for three days, all breaks, Seminar materials, Wednesday midday Collaboration Event, Thursday Night “Food Processor Plant Tour and Networking Social”

Complete Seminar Package Registration        # of people _____   x $225 = ____

        Guest(s) Networking Social Only:              # of people _____ x $75 =______

              Please provide names of guests for name tags:

               _____________________________________

               _____________________________________

                      

TOTAL $________________

For registration and guest Networking Social make checks payable to:  
Northeast Food and Drug Officials Association (NEFDOA)
Please note: NEFDOA only accepts checks for payment
Please return this form as soon as possible but no later than August 23, 2019 with or without payment to:

Patricia Kaczynski, Executive Director, NEFDOA
50 Two Mile Road

Farmington, CT 06032

tel. 860-677-0628

kaczynski@copper.net
Hotel Reservations must be made directly with the Hotel.



Please make sure to mention FDA Food Protection Seminar to receive the special rate of $135.00 per room per night plus 9% tax for deluxe accommodations. 
Contact the hotel by phone at 603-431-8000 or by the following link: 
https://www.ihg.com/holidayinn/hotels/us/en/find-hotels/hotel/rooms?qDest=300%20Woodbury%20Ave,%20Portsmouth,%20NH,%20US&qCiMy=82019&qCiD=17&qCoMy=82019&qCoD=20&qAdlt=1&qChld=0&qRms=1&qRtP=6CBARC&qIta=99801505&qGrpCd=FDA&qSlH=PSMNH&qAkamaiCC=US&qSrt=sBR&qBrs=re.ic.in.vn.cp.vx.hi.ex.rs.cv.sb.cw.ma.ul.ki.va&qWch=0&qSmP=1&setPMCookies=true&qRad=30&qRdU=mi&srb_u=1&icdv=99801505  
If you have questions, you may contact Colleen Smith at colleen.smith@dhhs.nh.gov or 603-271-4589.

Reminder: Please make sure you make checks and vouchers out to 

Northeast Food and Drug Officials Association (NEFDOA)

